
May we take this opportunity to wish you all a very  

MERRY CHRISTMAS!  

THANK YOU  

for all your ongoing support. 
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PHONICS       

We will learn to recognise, say and write: 

/l/ as in ladder 

Homework: 

Please support your child to write the letters above and 
read and/or write the following words: 

lock, letter, log, leg 
    

 

 

 

 

MATHS 

 

We will be assessing the children to 
see what they remember, know and can 

do independently. 

 

This week we will share and enjoy lots of different Christmas poems 

and more Christmas stories. We will also have more Christmas 

themed activities for the children to explore.  

On Friday we will enjoy a party before we break up! 

We will be collecting in all reading books and reading diaries this week. We will not 
be sending homework books home or new reading books until after the holidays. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 XMAS FOREST SCHOOL 

Forest School will be on THURSDAY 21st December for both R1 & R2 for this week ONLY. 

There will be NO PE on Friday this week due to the party. 

 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS PARTY DAY- Friday 22nd December 

No school uniform 

Please send in a savoury and sweet snack for your child to enjoy at our party on Friday.  

This will be in addition to their usual mid-morning healthy snack. 

We will also provided some treats for the children to enjoy too! 

 


